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From: Marie Esher Coia [mecoia@verizon.net]

Sent: Saturday, August 07, 2010 12:07 PM AUG 17 2010

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: 25 Pa. Code Ch.78 INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

REVIEW COMMISSION
Greetings:

I am writing today to voice my concern about gas drilling in PA. Knowing nothing of gas drilling but after seeing the
movie "Gasland" I realize this type of drilling, fracking, is relatively new and the adverse ramifications are
frightening. If only half of that movie is accurate it is still frightening. Those poor people in Dimock, PA can't use
their well water anymorel!

I live in Bucks County so drilling in the Delaware River Watershed and Nockimixon Township could directly affect
me and my family. Water is THE most important natural resource we have...we can't live without water. Please
take your time to research gas drilling and put very stringent safe-guards on any drilling activity. Tax these gas
companies so that the DEP can hire skilled inspectors and researchers to protect the health, safety and welfare of
the residents of Pennsylvania.

Regards,

Marie Esher Coia

138 West Butler Ave
New Britain, PA 18901
mecoia@verizon.net




